
For Your Comfort -  A parents room is on the left of the foyer 
and bathrooms are downstairs one level. A lift is available for those 

not good on stairs, and access is through the main worship hall.   

15th APRIL 2018  

Welcome to Worship 

 
It’s great you are here!      
  

We encourage you to join in with the experience of 
worship: sing along with us, pause and reflect,  hear the 
Word of God and listen for the voice of God speaking to 
your soul. You are not here by accident so ask God what 
does He want to say, show or give you today? 
 

Sacrificial giving makes a life-changing difference to 
people living in poverty. Funds from the Self Denial 
Appeal bless individuals who are in need and encourage  
those who work  throughout wider Army world.  Please 
prayerfully consider how you can respond to the call to 
give one week’s salary on missionary service Sunday.  
Thank you for your support of the Self Denial Appeal.  
 

This week we are  introduced to Heru, an Indonesian 
fisherman and father. The past generosity of the Self 
Denial Appeal changed his livelihood.  
 

“ I prayed to God for help and he provided through our 
Salvation Army family ……... I am so grateful.                                    
As thanksgiving, we want to bless others as we have 
been blessed. We all give back to our church and our 
community.” – Heru, Indonesian fisherman.  
 
We can learn from Heru, who understands the ways of 
God. He expressed his dependence and need for God in 
prayer and recognised that God provided through his 
Christian brothers and sisters. His corps provided five 
fishing boats for those in the community who couldn’t 
afford to buy or rent a boat.  
 
In gratitude and thankfulness, Heru and the other 
fishermen want to now be a blessing to others in the 
community.  They understand 
that their blessing brings with 
it the opportunity  and the 
responsibility to reach out   
and bless others.  Heru, our 
Indonesian brother, 
understands this mission.  
           
This time of Self Denial is a 
time for us to reflect on the 
way that God has blessed us  
in Jesus,  and how we may 
reach out to  be a blessing 
to others.   



     A time for young children         
     [birth to School age] and their  
     parents/ caregivers to join   

      together for a fun, interactive 
music session, playtime & other activities           

Thursdays from 9:30am (school term)  
Cost $5 per family                                    

Where music makes memories!               
Plus of course a  lovely morning tea.  

 Youth & Young  Adults   

             Come along and hang out      
 together in a relaxed, fun,    

 and safe place.  We’ll grow together in   
our faith  as we chat, pray, worship,                           

serve,  eat together.                                             
Fridays 7:00pm  

Communities of Hope                   

&  BCT Songsters                   

Brisbane Streetlevel Mission aims to 

provide a safe and supportive community 

for everyone, helping people to know they 

are valued and discover a new purpose and 

power for living. BCT Songsters will be 

supporting our local Community of Hope, 

Streetlevel on Thursday, 3rd May at 7:00pm 

sharing together in song and worship.  

Please bring a plate of food 

 COMING EVENTS  
 Apr 15 - 2 pm Senior Corps Leaders Meeting 

 Apr 21 - 2pm BCT Seniors Afternoon Tea  

 Apr 25 - ANZAC DAY  

 Apr 27- 29 - Youth Councils at Riverview  

 Apr 29 - Corps Family Lunch 

 May  6  - Self Denial Altar Service 

 

Prayer 

Would you like prayer?  
Are things happening in your life                               

or with those you care about? Would you like 
others to pray?   Write the details down on the 
Prayer Card and return to the Corps Officers or 
hand in as you leave.  Prayer cards available in 

the pew or the foyer. 
 

Tonight 
    All are welcome to enjoy church with a 

difference at 5:30 pm at  God’s Sports Arena.              

It’s always a time of  encouragement                                              

and inspiration!                                    

In  the  EVENT of a FIRE  proceed to the CLOSEST EXIT  ASSEMBLE  across the road  from BCT in 
the forecourt of  180 Ann St  /   Do Not evacuate BCT Car Park  /  Do Not use the Lift. 

Brisbane City Parking                                        
Queens Plaza  $5.00                                   
[bring ticket to BCT for validation] 

Entry Edward St Height 2.2mtrs                 

King George Square                                           
Entries  Roma & Adelaide St Hgt 1.93mtrs                

Brisbane City Temple Corps                
167 Ann St Brisbane 4000                                                    
Majors Dean & Vicki Clarke                                 
P: 3221 3461  GPO Box 379 Brisbane 4001                                   
bctsalvos@gmail.com Find us on Facebook   
www.salvos.org.au/brisbanecitytemple  


